## Fire Baptized Headquarters

901 Anderson Road Greenville, South Carolina 29601 Bishop P.L. Frazier, Jr. - Sr. Bishop Phone: (864) 271-3695



June 1, 2015

Dear Alumni, Teachers, Members, & Friends,

Think back to the last time you traveled Bishop W.E. Fuller, Sr. Highway (Anderson Road). I am sure that as you traveled you noticed the Campus of Fuller Normal School desperately needs a Face Lift. This campus is a historical site and its Administrative Building is in disrepair.

We are asking you to make a Centennial Pledge of \$100.00 or more to assist in renovations to enhance the appearance of the Fuller Normal Campus. Fuller Normal has been in existence for over 100 years. If you are unable to make a \$100.00 pledge, please make a donation to assist in this worthwhile project to restore this campus.

There are many students that were not able to go to Public School for one reason or another and Fuller Normal was there for them with open arms to supply them with an education. We need your help now to make this project possible. If you graduated from Fuller Normal, attended, taught school, or just realize this is a worthwhile cause and want to donate, please mail your donation to Fuller Normal School, Attention Jeanette Hicks, 901 Anderson Road, Greenville, South Carolina 29601 by July 31, 2015.

Please spread the word. We hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Bishop Patrick L. Frazier, Jr.

Bishop Patrick L. Frazier, Jr.

President Fuller Normal School